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RESCHEDULING OF 21ST NATIONAL CERTIFICATION EXAMINATION FOR 
ENERGY MANAGERS AND ENERGY AUDITORS 

 
 
 

Notification No: 04/2021                                                             Released Date: 09th JULY 2021 

 
 
Bureau of Energy Efficiency has rescheduled the 21st National Certification 

Examination for Energy Managers and Energy Auditors on 25th & 26th 

September,2021 which was previously scheduled on 22nd & 23rd May,2021. 

 

Interested candidates may register for the above examination, on the portal from 

the date of issuance of this notification for a stipulated time period. 

 

Registration has to be done on-line, as per the instructions given in the prospectus. 

For more details visit the following website www.aipnpc.org and 

www.beeindia.gov.in.  

 

Candidates, already registered need not register again. 
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